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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 
 
18th January, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re. Eurovision Song Contest 

Once again we are having a Eurovision Song Contest in school with performances from both 
pupils and members of staff.  The theme of this year’s contest is “Battle of the Bands”, and 
this will take place on Friday, 8th February. 

Pupils and staff will perform in the afternoon for the whole school and in the evening for 
families.  The evening concerts will run from 18:00 – 19:15 (EYU & KSI) and 19:30 – 21:00 
(KSII). 

A separate letter has been sent out for the children who will be performing. 

Due to Fire Regulations we are only permitted a limited number of people that can be 
admitted to the hall, and therefore only the children taking part in the actual concert will be 
issued with tickets.   

 No ticket, no entry. 

Please note we will be holding a ‘Battle of the Bands’ Non-Uniform day on Friday, 8th 
February, at no extra cost, to coincide with the Eurovision Song Contest.  If your child has 
anything associated with the ‘Battle of the Bands’ that they could wear, this would be great.  If 
not, don’t worry! 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss S. Hayes 
Acting Headteacher 
  

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

